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Lockdown 3 certainly brought its challenges for pupils, staff and 

parents but as the saying goes ‘necessity is the mother of inven-

tion.’ We successfully delivered our full academic curriculum in line 

with our timetable and also included live PE, music, pastoral ses-

sions, assemblies and fun events as part of our on-line provision. 

All of us at WPS are extremely proud of our pupils who have done 

a fantastic job with remote learning. However, virtual learning can 

never replace the full ‘being in School’ experience, and we were 

genuinely delighted to welcome all our families back on Monday. 

The School has been ‘eerily’ quiet over recent months and it has 

been wonderful to see and hear your children again around 

School. We have had a great week – everyone has enjoyed seeing 

their friends and teachers again – and we hope you have enjoyed 

the relative quiet at home!  

WPS World Book Day  on Thursday was a great success.  Children 

across the School enjoyed dressing up as their favourite fictional 

characters, making up their own  Mr Men and Little Miss charac-

ters and taking part in a Zoom Assembly .  

 
 

 
 

 

Stars of the 
Week! 

Congratulations to all the children  

back in School for their amazing atti-

tude and for settling in so well . 

 Everyone is a Star this week! 

 

 

 

~ ~  Prep 4 Joke of the Week  ~ ~  
 

How do you make an octopus laugh?  

With ten-tickles! 

 
 
 
 

 

Innovation is the theme of this year’s 

British Science Week and we are look-

ing forward to sharing all of the fasci-

nating facts that the children have dis-

covered as part of their homework pro-

ject. This week Prep 1 learnt that many 

children around the world don’t have 

clean water to drink and they found 

out that a simple plastic bottle can be 

used as a filter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to all the children 

who are celebrating their birthday this 

week. 

Ethan KG 

A Message from the Parents’ Committee 
 
 

Don’t forget to buy your tickets for the Easter Hamper Raffle. Please  see our Parentmail sent on 11th 
March for further details.  Hampers to be won will be on display in the Main Entrance  


